From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Sent: 15/09/2023 9:52:30 AM

To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Online Submission
15/09/2023

MR David Robinson
6 heron place ST
Dee why NSW 2099

RE: DA2023/1237 - 11 Boola Place CROMER NSW 2099

To whom it may concern. This Developement Application is a terrible idea. The parking
situation on Boola Place is already almost impossible and to add this kind of business to this
street it will impact other busineses in a big way. There are massive trucks and loads of
couriers constantly coming and going through this Street. Clients are always complaining
about the limited parking when they try to visit. Please reject this DA in defense of local
business owners and workers.

Best Regards

David Robinson





